Representative Beth Kerttula

House Minority Leader

DATE: February 17, 2011

TO: Representative Bob Lynn
Chair, House State Affairs Committee

FROM: Representative Beth Kerttula

RE: House Bill 18 ALASKA PUBLIC GARDENS DAY

I respectfully request that the House State Affairs Committee adopt the committee substitute
for HB 18. It makes the following changes in order to pluralize “Garden” :

e Page 1, line 1 —Changes “Garden” to “Gardens”
e Page 1, line 5—-Changes “Garden” to “Gardens” in two places

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me
or my aide, Hannah McCarty (x4767).
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